
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 8/25/2011 10:13:33 AM 
To: 'bbc@cpuc.ca.gov' (bbc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'prw@cpuc.ca.gov' (prw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting on Monday August 29 

Bishu 
Phyllis called yesterday to ask about the scheduled meeting with Commissioner Simon's office and 

PGE. Basically, the meeting is a general overview of the cost of capital mechanism including a brief 
history. We will discuss specific items such as credit quality and the impact of the financial crises in 
2009. We will provide a handout as well. 

We have had this same discussion with the offices of Commissioners Ferron, Florio and Sandoval 
already. We will not be addressing any specific open case so there will be no Ex Parte filing needed. 
The PGE attendees will be Kent Harvey, our CFO, Brian Cherry, Regulatory Relations VP, Jay Dore, 
Finance Director and myself. 

Please call me if you have any questions. My numbers are 415-973-3652 (office) and 415-828­
0903 (cell). 
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